
We are delighted to welcome academic and non-academic staff from Higher Education 
Institutions to join us for the 23rd International Week “Competences in Higher Education” – a 
dynamic event filled with knowledge-sharing, cultural exploration, and global networking. 
 
Registration is open till 5 September 2025. 
 
During the week, there will be also the International Conference “Studies–Business–Society: 
Present and Future Insights X (separate registration is required). 
 
More information, programme, and registration can be found here: 
https://www.kvk.lt/en/event/invitation-to-23-international-week-competences-in-higher-
education/ 
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